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From: Alisha Vij
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: PP_2020_NORTH_004_00
Date: Tuesday, 24 November 2020 9:48:46 PM


Hello,


As a tenant of the Belvedere on Walker St, North Sydney, I am emailing to oppose the proposed
development on Walker St, referenced in the subject line.


This development will significantly increase noise during the construction phase, as well as
congestion on Walker St both during and after development. 


This development will block the Eastern sunlight and views - a key reason for my living here, as
well as drastically reducing the level of comfort and privacy I will experience in my own home. 


It is unfair that my comfort and privacy should feel threatened in my own home and is the
fundamental reason as to why I object to this proposed development. It is very reasonable to
expect that people should be able to feel at ease in the comfort of their own home, without the
spectre of others gazing in on their lives.


I do hope you reconsider the proposed development.


Thanks,
Alisha
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